
 

 

H E A D T E A C H E R :  M R  M I C H A E L  W A T S O N  

D E P U T Y  H E A D T E A C H E R :  M R S  K E L L Y  H E R S E Y  

 
S H A R R O W  V A L E  R O A D  •  S H E F F I E L D  •  S 1 1  8 Z G  

P H O N E :  0 1 1 4  2 6 6  0 5 4 7  •  F A X :  0 1 1 4  2 6 8  4 8 7 8  

E M A I L :  e n q u i r i e s @ h u n t e r s b a r - j u n . s h e f f i e l d . s c h . u k  

W E B S I T E :  w w w . h u n t e r s b a r j u n i o r . c o . u k  

 
 
 
 
5th July, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Y6 Leavers’ Performance – Face Paints 
 
Your child may be asked to wear face paint as part of their costume for the 
forthcoming Year 6 Leavers’ Performance ‘The Greatest Show’.  
 
If, for any reason, you do not wish your child to wear face paint, please inform us by 
completing and returning the reply slip below. 
 
If we do not receive a reply from you, we will assume it is fine for us to use face paint 
on your child. 
 
Your Year 6 team, 
 
Mr Goodhand, Mrs Amin, Mrs Stockley, Mr Hull 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Y6 Leavers’ Performance – Face Paints 
 

Please return to the school office as soon as possible  
 

 
Child’s name___________________________________________ 
 
Class ____________________ 
 

 
I do not wish for my child to wear face paint as part of the Y6 leavers’ 
performance. 

 
Signed (parent/carer) ________________________________ 
 
Date ______________________________________ 
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